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Poppy, Bluebell and 
Sunflower Class

This week's sounds 
We have been looking at 

reading and writing 2 syllable 
words.  Can you have a go at 

home? Maybe send some 
pictures through on Tapesty!  
e.g. Rainbow, spider, cupcake.

Half term challenge - Record on 
Tapestry!

Why not practise these skills over 
half term: counting, recognising 

and ordering numbers to 20, 
finding 1 more and 1 less than a 

number to 20, and practical 
sharing, doubling and halving 

(using objects).

Our next topic...
After half term we will be 
learning about animals! We 

will be finding out about the 
different classifications in 

the animal kingdom, 
discussing our favourites and 
looking at maps, such as the 

Chessington Zoo map. 

This week...
We have enjoyed Wellness 

Week!  We've had 
multisports, dancing, the 
sponsored run, outdoor 

learning and not forgetting 
Sports Day!  I wonder if we 
can keep some of it going 

over half term?

Next half term...
we will be joining in with the '30 

Days wild' challenge by the 
Wildlife trust. During the month 
of June we will be doing lots of 

different outdoor linked 
activities. We will wlecome 

parents or grandparents to come 
in a support us with this. 

Chessington Trip Update!
As it stands we do not have a  
sufficent number of voluntary 
contributions to go ahead with 

the trip. If you have not 
already paid we would be 

grateful if you could do so by 
Friday 29th May, and then a 

decision will be made.

Class Assemblies  

Thursdays at 9 am in the Large Hall 
Sunflower Class – 6th June 
Poppy Class – 13th June 
Bluebell Class – 20th June 


